BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress

Abbey Road Bourne



14th September 2020

Tel: 422163

Dear Parent/Carer

VINTAGE CAR VISIT - 15th SEPTEMBER

Our topic this term is transport and we are very fortunate to have been offered the opportunity to have 3 vintage cars visit us in school tomorrow. Each bubble will go out to see the cars separately.

We are all really excited about being able bring our topic to life in this way and know that the children will have lots to tell you after school tomorrow.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

K ROSS

Mrs K Ross

Assistant Head & Year Leader